
 

 

 

 

 

In response to the novel COVID-19 virus outbreak, and 

out of an abundance of caution for you, we are making a 

change to our lunch program distribution time 
 

WEDNESDAY  9:00AM 
STARTING WEDNESDAY  MAY 6 

 

we will distribute a weekly meal package 

consisting of five (5) frozen meals, milk, bread and fruit. 

  

Meal packages will be distributed at the Senior Center 

between 9:00am  - 10:30am for you to take home.  
  

Meal packages are limited to 

 one package per customer, per week 
 

YOU MUST BE 60 YEARS OF AGE OR OVER 

 TO RECEIVE MEALS 
 

Weekly meal package distribution will continue until  

the Covid-19 emergency is lifted. 
 

Please contact us with any questions 

951.342.3057 


